
Submitter: Carrie Kelsey 

On Behalf Of:  

Committee: Senate Committee On Natural Resources and 
Wildfire 

Measure, Appointment or 
Topic: 

SB1154 

I strongly oppose this measure, and find it appalling that Oregon is trying to over see 

all ownership of water rights of land owners. How the testimonies were handles on 

4/8/25 is also unfair calling 2+hour recess eating into testimony time. Clearly they are 

trying to pull the wool over our eyes as citizens and our water rights out from under 

our noses.   


